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Comments: I am a long time resident in the Bitterroot Valley and would like to express my support for better

maintenance of the Bitterroot and the surrounding forest areas. The air quality in this Bitterroot Valley is

dangerously unhealthy for residents who live and work here. In the past, we have been told to leave our homes

and seek a healthier place as the air quality is so poor. Not all people have the ability to escape the danger;

including the elderly and the most economically vulnerable. Please place the Bitterroot Front Project at the

highest priority to help not only protect the forest areas, but the people who are in jeopardy from the constant

summer wild fire danger and the terrible air quality that affects our heath as well. Thank you, Tamela J Meyer


